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1716 Lawrence Drive b e Pere. Wisconsin H i IS telephone: 920-6(74100 Fax: 92(WI7-6070 

February?, 2007 

Stephen £. Puican 
Director, Gas Division 
The Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
180 East Bioad Street 
Columbus, Ohio 43215 

Re: Duke Energy Ohio, Inc. Gas Collaborative Workshop 

Dear Mr. Puican: 

Over the past year, WPS Energy Services has actively participated in the Duke Energy 
Ohio (*T)E-Ohio") Gas Collaborative Workshop as an interested stakeholder. We 
received a full and te opportunity to discuss our concerns during the workshop process. 
We believe that the workshop process identified some important improvements to DE-
OhJo's gas choice program. 

WPS En^gy Services was not formally granted intervention in the Duke Energy/Cinergy 
merger case, therefore we were not asked to sign the Stipulation and Recommendation 
relating to DE-Ohio's gas collaborative workshop. Although, not all of our concerns 
were met we believe the stipulation is an improvement for the DE-Ohio gas market. 

Please accept this letter as WPS Energy Services' support for the changes to DE-Ohio's 
gas choice program, as memorialized in the Stipulation and Recommendation, and our 
request that the Commission approve the Stipulation and Recommendation. 

Sincerely, 

Daniel J. Vcawiac 
Chief OpCTating Officer 
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